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Memo 

To: Board of Trustees 

From: Ismael Sosa, Jr., President  

Date: March 11, 2011 

Re: Faculty Re-employment 

Based on the recommendation of Hector Gonzales, Dean of Instructional Services 

and Chief Financial Officer, I recommend faculty members attached to this memo 

be re-employed for the 2011 - 2012 school year.  


